
Glassboro Board of Education 

Technology Report 

________________________________________ 

Technology Department Report 

January 11th, 2025 – February 7th, 2025 

Submitted by Chuck Baur 

 

Work Summary:  

• New staff IDs have been printed for beach, transportation, GHS, Bowe, and Bullock. 

Rodgers will be the final school to be done this month.  

• Onboarding for the district’s new website hosting company “Apptegy” continues with 

good progress. Training is scheduled for key staff, and we have a go live date of Friday 

May 2nd.   

• Intercom and door release work has been completed at both the Rodgers and Beach 

buildings.  

• We continue to work with Singlewire and ZeroEyes to provide full integration into our 

panic button system with ZeroEyes gun detection software.  

 

Work Order Statistics – as of 2:30PM on 2/7/25 

Closed Work Orders: 308 

Open Work Orders: 73 

 


